
Beginning January 6th, 2025, and continuing through 
the last week of February, customers can recycle their 
holiday trees curbside. Please follow the guidelines below: 

Cut trees into 6-foot lengths

Place trees at least 1 foot away from your containers 

Remove tree stands, tinsel and decorations 
 to ensure your tree is recycled

West Valley Recycles does not provide collection services on Christmas or 
New Year’s Day. Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday pickups will be delayed by 
one day during the weeks of December 23 and December 30.

Holiday Collection Schedule

Mon, Dec. 23

Tues, Dec. 24

Thurs, Dec. 26

No change in 
collection day

Fri, Dec. 27

Sat, Dec. 28Fri, Dec. 27

Thurs, Dec. 26

Wed, Dec. 25

Mon, Dec. 30

Tues, Dec. 31

Thurs, Jan. 2

No change in 
collection day

Fri, Jan. 3

Sat, Jan. 4Fri, Jan. 3

Thurs, Jan. 2

Wed, Jan. 1

Christmas 2024 New Year’s 2025

Recycling your tree reduces waste 
and creates useful products like 
mulch, wood chips, and compost.

Did you know? Fake snow, or 
“flocking,” is plastic. Flocked and 
decorated trees will be collected  
and sent to the landfill. 



@westvalleyrecycles
Seeking sustainable holiday tips? 
Follow us on social media

For more information at West Valley Recycles: (408) 283-9250 |  
customerservice@westvalleyrecycles.com | westvalleyrecycles.com

1821 S. Bascom Ave. Ste 405
Campbell, CA 95008

West Valley Recycles 
wishes you a joyous, 
safe, and sustainable 
holiday season. 
See reverse for an updated holiday pickup schedule and 
tree collection information.


